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From the Headteacher 

What an interesting week- we have had snow and sleet, heavy rain 
and winds and now the sun is shining! 

The children have had a wonderful week- World Book Day was a 
great success, and the children had a wonderful time dressed up as 
characters from a fairytale and from Nick Butterworth's books! The 
teachers really got into the spirit of it too! 

The children have also been very busy working on a special surprise 
for Mothers' Day, and we are looking forward to seeing you all on 
Sunday at St Nicholas Church at 11:00am.  

Towards the end of the term (which is only three weeks away!) we 
will be having our Easter Worship session, at which children's Easter 
Gardens will be judged. Easter Gardens are made to celebrate Easter 
Sunday when Jesus rose from the dead and left his tomb. Gardens 
can be literal or make use of figurative representations of the new life 
that Jesus has promised us. For instructions on how to make an 
Easter Garden or for pictures to get some ideas, please follow this 
link: http://www.willow-cottage.com/files/easter_garden.pdf  

  

Have a lovely weekend, let's hope that the sunshine lasts! 

 

Michelle Masters 

 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 
March  

6th Mothers’ Day Service   
at St Nicholas 11am 

15th Busy Bees Parents’
 Evening 6-8pm 

16th  Parents’ Evening both 

 classes 3.30-6pm 
18th Sports Relief 

23rd Easter Gardens in 
24th  Easter Assembly 9am 

 Stay and Play 

 End of Term 3.05pm 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

http://www.willow-cottage.com/files/easter_garden.pdf
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Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 

What fabulous costumes we had for 

World Book Day! 

 

 

 

 


